S.85. "LA CRESCENTA".

It 1s submitted the Board of Trade Solicitor be
informed that the fracture referred to by the Falmouth Surveyor
in September 1928 is the same fracture which 1s referred to by
Mr. Munro at Barry in September 1930, the apparent difference
being only a difference in terms used.

If the Board desire further confirmation regarding
this matter they might be requested to forward a copy of the
shell expansion plan referred to in their letter, as there 1s

no shell plan in this Office.
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